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Central Broadeasting Corporation

P.O.BOX 687, UTUADO, PUERTO RICO

June 10, 1966

Mr.Ernest R. Cooper, Editor
National Radio Club

438 East 21st Street
Brooklyn, New York 11226

Dear Mr. Cooper:
In reference to your letter dated May 19, we are
glad to inform you that in accordance with our Pro-

gram Log for the morning of February 28, your report
is correct. So, you can count WUPR-Radio in your

verified column.

WUPR is right in the center of Puerto Rico and we are
glad to know that you have tuned us. Congratulations:

Cordially yours

WUPR-RADIO

(:iijjmelo A. Santiago

General Manager
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